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November 20, 2015 

 

Happy Holidays to all South Florida Orchid Society members. If you have not 

advised us that you are planning on attending the SFOS Holiday Party at 

Carrabbas’s Italian Grill (5829 SW 73
rd

 Street, Miami, Fla.33143) this is your 

opportunity. Members are $20 each and guest $25 each. 

The dinner will be at our regular meeting night, December 16 at 7:00 PM. All 

paying members will receive a blooming size plant after dinner. 

Please take a moment and respond by mail to the P.O. Box with a check, or e-mail  

with your credit card info: damorchid@aol.com or fax: 954-252-8116 . 

We need an answer by December 10
th
, so we can advise the restaurant and have 

enough plants. There will also be a free raffle of blooming plants. 

 

Name of member       _______________     

 # of members @ $20____           # of guests @ $25____ 

Method of payment:  check ______, 

Credit card #________________________     exp.date_________   CID #_______ 

 

Thanks for your attention 

Dan Christensen-President 

SFOS Board of Directors 
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